
 

February 16, 2015 
 

 

 

 

The Honorable Marvin Kleeb, Chairperson 

House Committee on Taxation 

Statehouse, Room 185-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 

Dear Representative Kleeb: 
 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2248 by House Committee on Commerce, Labor and 

Economic Development 
 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2248 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 

 HB 2248 would expand the definition of an “eligible area” for a redevelopment district to 

include a building or buildings which are 65 years of age or older and any adjacent vacant or 

condemned lots.  
 

Estimated State Fiscal Effect 

 FY 2015 

SGF 

FY 2015 

All Funds 

FY 2016 

SGF 

FY 2016 

All Funds 

Revenue -- -- -- -- 

Expenditure -- -- $1,200 $1,200 

FTE Pos. -- -- -- -- 

  

 HB 2248 would have no fiscal effect on state revenues. The expenses and revenues that 

are generated from a redevelopment district would be the responsibility of the locality where the 

district is located.  The Department of Revenue indicates that the bill would require a total of 

$1,200 from the State General Fund in FY 2016 for administrative costs to implement the bill, 

including updating its computer system to track and report on redevelopment districts.  Any 

fiscal effect associated with HB 2248 is not reflected in The FY 2016 Governor’s Budget Report. 
 

 

 

 Sincerely, 
 
 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

cc: Dan Lara, Commerce 

 Jack Smith, Department of Revenue 

 Larry Baer, League of Municipalities 

 Melissa Wangemann, Association of Counties  


